Join the Ecole Woodward Hill PAC!

Our current PAC executive are getting close to graduating out and we

need to ensure the PAC will run in the coming years. Get involved!

What is the Purpose of a PAC?

The PAC's role is to enhance the educational experience of our children. Parent voices are of tremendous value
to our school. We:

advise the principal and staff on parents’ views and feedback about school programs, policies, plans,
and activities.

organize community-building activities and events for staff and students.

communicate with parents through regular PAC meetings (about 6 per school year) and newsletters.
assist parents in accessing the system and to advocate on behalf of parents and students.

fundraise to support the extracurricular goals as determined by the PAC members.

What is the Commitment?

The PAC is what you make it. While our PAC, for the last few years, have organized a few events and
fundraising, plus hot lunches... the decisions come down to what the PAC executive can and want to do!

How do I join?

Email your interest to president@woodwardhillpac.ca or come to our AGM on May 11" at 6:30pm.



